
RFQ’s for The North Maple Street Full Depth Reconstruction Project Phase II 

The City of Eaton is interested in receiving Request for Qualification for Professional 

Engineering Services (RFQ) from your firm for The North Maple Street Full Depth 

Reconstruction Project Phase II.  ODOT Small City’s Funds, and City Funds will be source of 

funding.  

Preliminary Estimated Construction Cost $2,500.00.00 

Project Team ODOT prequalification’s required. 

Please contact Joseph Ferriell, Assistant City Manager, at phone number (937) 456-4125, or 

email jferriell@cityofeaton.org. for the Public Announcement and the complete RFQ 

requirements. 
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